
NAUMANN'S NOR CAL NEWS 
SCOTT LEWIS has accepted the superintendent's position at Menlo CC. He 
replaces Frank Olivera who is staying on in another capacity. Scott was the 
assistant prior to the promotion....DAVE ROSEIMSTRAUCH is now the 
superintendent at Orinda CC. Gurmit Sandu has retired due to medical 
reasons Our past president,STAN BURGESS, has been busy with his 
construction of a new maintenence building, a complete irrigation system, and a 
pumping station. "As soon as completed, I will attend more meetings than i did 
when I was The President", claims Stan BOB PALUSI,former superintendent at 
Kennedy Park, passed away recently. At the time of his death, he was the mayor 
of Napa KURK KRIZEK is the superintendent at the Villages GC in San Jose. 
Prior to that he was connected with Sunnyvale GC. 
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SANTA CLARA GOLF Sc. TENNIS 

2501 TALLUTQ V A Y 

SANTA CLARA, CA 9 5 0 5 4 
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c i t y 

I will attend yes no play golf yes no 
MEETING AND LUNCH MANDATORY TO PLAY GOLF 

MUST HAVE YOUR HANDICAP FOR THE "SCRAMBLE" 

* * * MAIL YOUR NOTICE TODAY 


